OOP FOI PREM:EX

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Holmwood, Jen PREM:EX

December 9, 2018 2:13 PM

Zahra Premiji

McConnell, Sheena PREM:EX

Re: Urgent: interview request from CBC Vancouver

Hi Zahra,
He is unavailable today.

Cheers,

Jen Holmwood

Deputy Communications Director
Office of the Premier | Government of BC

250-818-4881

On Dec 9, 2018, at 10:25 AM, Zahra Premji <zahra.premji@cbc.ca> wrote:

HI Jen and Sheena,

Hope you're doing well. I'm emailing from CBC to see if Premier Horgan or a member of the NDP team

would be available to chat with us today in regards to the Meng case and China.

We are looking to chat about the key economic links that currently exist between us and China and the
impacts this case could have on them and the work perhaps that's being done to maintain this?

Thanks,
Zahra Premiji

{8 VANCOUVER

Zahra Premiji
Reporter

CBC News Vancouver
Cell: 604 3
Twitter:

@Zahra_Premiji
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OOP FOI PREM:EX

From: Holmwood, Jen PREM:EX

Sent: December 14, 2018 11:05 AM

To: Sam Cooper

Subject: Re: Meng detention

Hi Sam,

$.22 .What you may be referring to is that our communications

director made an informational request about what had been reported in media about Ms. Meng. Hope that clarifies
things!

Jen Holmwood

Deputy Communications Director

Office of the Premier | Government of BC
250-818-4881

> 0On Dec 14, 2018, at 8:27 AM, Sam Cooper <Sam.Cooper@globalnews.ca> wrote:

>

> Hl Ms. Holmwood, please see the message below and my questions. If you cannot arrange an interview for me with
Mr. Geoff Meggs in the next few hours, please respond with a comment on the information reported to me.

>

> Sam Cooper
>S.22

> From: Sam Cooper

> Sent: December-14-18 10:57 AM

> To: 'McAndrews, Caroline GCPE:EX' <Caroline.McAndrews@gov.bc.ca>
> Subject: RE: Meng detention

>

> Thanks Caroline

>

> From: McAndrews, Caroline GCPE:EX [mailto:Caroline.McAndrews@gov.bc.ca]
> Sent: December-14-18 10:54 AM

> To: Sam Cooper <Sam.Cooper@globalnews.ca>

> Cc: Watson, Jason GCPE:EX <Jason.Watson@gov.bc.ca>

> Subject: Re: Meng detention

>

> Hi Sam: checking into this for you.
> -Caroline

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

> On Dec 14, 2018, at 7:35 AM, Sam Cooper <Sam.Cooper@globalnews.ca<mailto:Sam.Cooper@globalnews.ca>>
wrote:
>

> Hi Jason and Caroline, | have made a call to Colin and need a response as soon as possible today. Reportedly the
Solicitor General’s office received a call from the Premier’s Chief of Staff regarding Meng’s detention conditions prior to

5
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bail release. I’'m looking for a response and comment on that, in terms of what was reportedly asked, and what the
response was. Reportedly the chief of staff was asking about whether certain special arrangements could be made.
>

> Thanks

>

>Sam
>822

>

> From: Sam Cooper

> Sent: December-14-18 10:30 AM

> To: 'Colin.Hynes@gov.bc.ca<mailto:Colin.Hynes@gov.bc.ca>'
<Colin.Hynes@gov.bc.ca<mailto:Colin.Hynes@gov.bc.ca>>

> Subject: Meng detention

>

> HI Colin, | just called and left a voice mail with questions regarding Meng detention, please respond asap, thanks
>

> Sam
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